
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

Hello everyone, 

Welcome back to Hagley Farm School for 2021, and a very warm   

welcome to our new students and families.  

It was very exciting this morning to see so many families come in to 

meet new teachers and see new classrooms. Students were mostly 

keen and eager to be back at school, catch up with friends and begin 

their new grade. It was fabulous to appreciate the sea of blue as      

everyone arrived in full school uniform, looking very smart and proud 

of our school. A number of students had the addition of the new navy 

socks as a part of their uniform – which looked very smart. This is a 

change in our school uniform policy, which is transitioning through 

2021. Navy socks will be the expected colour at the beginning of 2022. 

Parents, please make sure that uniform pieces are named clearly – we 

have a huge amount of lost property that is not named each year. A 

reminder that hats are necessary to be worn in our playground and 

during sport in term 1 and 4.  

Overleaf is a map of our staff and parent carpark. Please take note of 

the arrows and markings for moving through it. For everybody’s safety 

it is essential that cars always follow the arrows. Additionally, please 

ensure that pedestrians do not walk behind parked vehicles as we have 

had several incidents where children have been only narrowly missed 

by reversing vehicles. Pedestrians must walk either on the grassed area 

or the pedestrian safeway.  

During the holidays extensive upgrades were made to the netball court 

near the After School Care Room. We are very pleased with this area, 

as it looks fantastic and is a much safer surface. Thanks to the Black 

Tac crew for their work.  

And some very exciting news from the Hagley Farm today. Our     

beautiful Belted Galloway gave birth to a calf this morning. What a  

glorious welcome back to school for us all.  

Kind regards 

Jeanagh Viney 
Jeanagh Viney 

Principal  
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Wednesday 24th L’ton Cup Holiday– No 

School 

March 

Monday 8th  - Long Weekend - No School 

Wednesday 31st - Last Day of Term 1 

April 

Thursday 1st- Professional Learning Day 

      (no students at school) 

Friday 2nd - Tuesday 6th - Easter Break 

Wed 7th– Tues 20th - School Holidays 

Wed 21st - 1st day of Term 2 
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VALIDATION/ICT/AQUATIC FORMS 

Students will be given before the end of this week a 

number of forms that need completing and returning 

to school as soon as possible. 

Prep - Grade 6 students will be given an ICT      

agreement, we ask that parents go through this form 

with their children and sign it (older students Grade 3

-6 are always required to sign). 

Kinder - Grade 6 students will receive 2 forms      

relating to the use of our school pool and other water

-related activities. These forms need to be returned 

before students are permitted to take part in these 

activities. 

Those families who haven’t already collected their 

validation forms for 2021 will also have these sent 

home this week. We ask that you please return these 

promptly. 

 

CANTEEN 

Our canteen will commence operation on Friday, and 

will be open on Tuesdays and Fridays this year. Please 

see the menu on this page for available items. If you 

are able to volunteer in the canteen please contact 

Kristy on 0408 377 408. 

Kristy Springer 

Canteen Co-ordinator 


